
 

 

cARTrefu, Age Cymru’s arts in care homes 
project, will continue until August 2021.  
 

cARTrefu 
     May 2019 

 

We are so pleased to 
announce...... 
cARTrefu will continue 
until 2021!  

Activity packs still available…. 
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  Changes to the team  

 

The cARTrefu 
Family 



 

 

HRH The Prince of Wales visited 
a cARTrefu workshop in Neath  

 The cARTrefu Film 



 

 

   On the road with the cARTrefu Cube 
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 And finally ... 

The Age Friendly Culture Network 
 

 

 

 

http://www.agefriendlyculturenetwork.co.ukiltabout 
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